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NEWS ITHEMS - SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOCOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

Members of the faculty of the Department of Neuropsychiatry will
attend the annual meeting of the Texas Psychological Association in
Avstin on December li~6, 1952, Dr, Don P, lMorris, Professor of
Neuropsychiatry, will participate in the panel discussion on "Trends
and Problems in the Development of Psychology in Public Service As
Seen by Related Dieciplines.” Dr. Carmen Miller, Instructor in
Neuropsychiatry, will read a paper on the results of a survey on the
need for residential facilities for the treatment of emotionally

disturbed children in Texas.

Dr., &. B. Muirhead, Professor of Pathology and Chairman of that
Department, will present a scientific paper before the Clinical
Session of the Agerican liedical Association in Denver, Colorado, on
December li and on December 5-6 will preside at the meeting of the

Texas Association of Blood Banks in Galveston.

G, N. Aagaard, M.D,
Dean



